
 

 

 

OFFICIAL INVITATION  
 
 

Dear Pilot. 

 

The 
 

1.Österreichischer Montgolfieren- und Aerostatic Club 
 

is pleased to invite you to be part of the 

29th Open Styrian Dopgas Regional Hot Air Balloon 
Championship 2024 

Event details 

Name of event:    
29th Open Styrian Dopgas Regional Hot Air Balloon Championship 

Location:   8271 Bad Waltersdorf 309, Austria 
Dates:    April 27th     Check In, General Briefing 
    April 27th PM – April 30th PM  Competition flights 
    May 1st, 11:00 AM   Prize giving* 
*unless the minimum number of tasks/flights have not already been completed, there will be an additional flight 
on the 1st of May AM. 

 
Event Manager:   Werner Pieber  AUT 
Event Director:   David STRASMANN  GER 
Deputy ED:    Christoph FRAISL  AUT 
Safety Officer:   Joachim FRIESS  AUT 
Jury President:   Branko Ambrožič  SLO 
 
Number of total entries:  The number of total entries is limited; the places 1 to 15 will be 

reserved for Austrian pilots, the remaining places will be filled up 
with foreign participants. 

 Registration system will be “first come, first served” 
 
BalloonLiveSensor and BalloonLiveApp will be used during the competition.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



Entry conditions 

Entry fee:  € 220,00  
Includes: digital competition map (paper map only on order), flight and 
weather information, breakfast for pilot +3 before the morning flight, 
Welcome snack and brunch at the prize giving ceremony for pilot +3,   

Entry fee does not include propane 

Propane will be available and be charged according to consumption 
(prices will be announced approximately one month prior to the 
competition) 

Together with the entry fee you have to pay a gas deposit of € 300,00 
which will be credited on your final payment of gas consumed. 

Registration 

The pilot registration form has to be completed on the watchmefly website. 
 
Start of registration process: November 24th 2023  
Final registration date: March 1st 2024  
 
All entries will be published regularly on the watchmefly website. 
 

 

Hope to see you in Bad Waltersdorf 
 

With best regards 
 

The team 
 Of 

1.Österreichischer Montgolfieren- und Aerostatic Club 


